
                                                    

CITY OF BEAUFORT 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

  RFP 2020-112 – WATERFRONT PARK PLAYGROUND 
ADDENDUM 1 

This Addendum No. 1 to Request for Proposals No. 2020-112 (the RFP) is issued by 

the City of Beaufort Finance Department.  The RFP solicits proposals from qualified 

contractors to design, procure and install a new playground at the Henry C. 

Chambers Waterfront Park. 

Except as modified by all previous Addenda and this Addendum No. 1, all areas of 

the RFP not specifically mentioned in or affected by this Addendum shall remain 

unchanged.  

The following items have been revised: 

The non-mandatory pre-proposal meeting will be held at 10:00 AM ET, Thursday, 

March 12, 2020.   

All Bidders shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 1 by 
signing in the space provided in the RFP Signature Page. Bids submitted without 
this Addendum may be considered non-responsive. 


